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Happy new year !  

We hope you have had a relaxing break over Christmas and that you and your 
learners are feeling prepared for the coming year.  

It was great to see so many people sign up to CPD last term, please remember 
that the packs will be available to download from the secure website for anyone 
who was unable to attend.  

Summer 2023  
 
1. The Examination timetable has now been confirmed and is available 

on the website.  
2. Electronic upload of internal assessment evidence for moderation –  

 

We will continue with this summer 2023 , and we recommend that centres upload 
the unit evidence as one document for ease of upload and moderation.  

 

Why not sign up to be a moderator or examiner ? 

Sign up on the website and let the Food team know via email – best CPD ever ! 

https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/appointees/ 

 

Remember we are here for any queries – big or small!  

Have a good term and we hope to hear from you all soon. 
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